Pepartment of EGhucation
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

January 6, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. () 00 09,5.2022

SUBMISSION OF POST-PSYCHOSOCIAL SUPPORT EVALUATION FOR THE PILOT
IMPLEMENTATION OF LIMITED FACE-TO-FACE LEARNING MODALITY

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is OUA Memorandum 00-1221-0104 dated December 15, 2021 reminding all
school heads from pilot schools to submit the Post-Psychosocial Support Evaluation (Annex
A to OUA Memorandum No. 00-1121-0150 tiled “Monitoring of the Implementation of Mental
Health and Psychosocial Support Services for the Pilot Implementation of Limited Face-to-
Face Learning Modality).

2. The consolidated data for the psychosocial support evaluation should be submitted by
the school heads by uploading the excel sheet on htt_g;i@t.ly[PSSEvaluationzoz1 by
January 7, 2022. The templates of this report can be accessed through
https://bit.ly/PSEEvalResTemp.

3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

e s ‘—b
EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
Regional Director

Enclosures:  as stated
References: OUA Memorandum 00-1221-0104
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Republika ng Pilipinas

LKagawaran ng Edukaspon

Tanggapan ng Pangalawang Kalihim

OUA MEMO 00-1221-0104
MEMORANDUM
15 December 2021

For: Regional Directors Concerned
Schools Division Superintendents Concerned
School Heads Concerned
(Regions I, II, III, IV-A, v, VI, VII, VIII, IX, XI, XII, XIII, NCR)

Subject: SUBMISSION OF POST-PSYCHOSOCIAL SUPPORT
EVALUATION FOR THE PILOT IMPLEMENTATION OF
LIMITED FACE-TO-FACE LEARNING MODALITY

In line with OUA Memorandum No. 00-1 121-0150 titled ‘Monitoring of the
Implementation of Mental Health and Psychosocial Support Services for the Pilot
Implementation of Limited Face-to-Face Learning Modality,’ the Disaster Risk
Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS) would like to remind all school heads
from pilot schools to submit the Post-Psychosocial Support Evaluation. (Annex
A contains the guidelines and sample of the psychosocial support evaluation.)

Please ensure that all learners and teachers involved have answered the
psychosocial support evaluation on or before December 17, 2021, which is the
last day prior to the Christmas break.

The consolidated data for the psychosocial support evaluation should
be submitted by the school heads by uploading the excel sheet
on https://bit.ly/ PSSEvaluation2021 by January 7, 2022. The template for
this report can be accessed through https:// bit.lv/PSSEvalResTemp.

For more information, questions or clarifications, please contact DRRMS
through email drrmo+mhpss@deped.gov.ph.

For immediate and appropriate action. f’;
U
Thank you. 2 .

PSSR

ALAIN DEL'B. PASCUA
Undefsecretary
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